
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
          
The school district occasionally has the opportunity to highlight the accomplishments of our students 
or programs via newspapers and/or television broadcasts.  We may photograph or videotape your 
child, during school events, for this publicity.  In addition, we may use photographs or videos on our 
web pages.   
 
Please return the lower portion of this form only if you do NOT want your child included in 
photos/videos or if you do not want his/her photo on the Internet. 
          
 
 
Nicole Steward, MSW 
Management Assistant/Assessment Coordinator 
Pleasanton Unified School District 
(925) 426-4304 
nsteward@pleasantonusd.net 
 
 
 

Return this form to your child’s school office only if you do NOT want him/her 
photographed during school-related activities. 
 

Please do NOT photograph or videotape my son/daughter (except for ID/yearbook photos). 
 

Please do NOT use photographs or videos of my son/daughter on the Internet. 
 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
Student's name (please print)      Student's school 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Student's teacher (K-5) / Student’s counselor (6-12)   
 
_______________________________       _________________________________ 
Signature of parent/guardian                  Date  
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